Dear Dr. Monica,

It is with very heavy hearts that we wish to express our deep appreciation for your unselfish kindness in helping guide our precious Chocolate Lab, Maxey, on his journey to the Rainbow Bridge last March.

Although words cannot express how much we miss our Sweet Boy, what he meant to us and how heartbroken we are, we knew that even though he was always willing to please, his time with us was sadly coming to an end and he had lost his strength to continue. We are so thankful that he lived a long life (14-1/2 years) and spent 10-1/2 wonderful ones with our family, and we are comforted by the fact he is no longer struggling in his attempts to enjoy life but is once again young, healthy and reunited with his cherished companion Katey.

Your utmost kindness and consideration in Maxey's time of need will never be forgotten. It was such a great comfort talking with you that devastating day and finding that you remembered him from your last visit with us approximately 2-1/2 years before when you guided our Katey on her journey to the Rainbow Bridge.

We want to thank you again for all of your kindness and feel so very blessed that you were able to help us through yet another very difficult time.





Scott & Marcia Lemley Queenie, too (Our new joy sent to us from above)